
Subcontractor Registration Scheme (SRS) 

 
The Provisional Construction Industry Co-ordination Board (PCICB) introduced 

the Subcontractor Registration Scheme (previously known as Voluntary 

Subcontractor Registration Scheme) in November 2003. The objective of the SRS 

is to build up a pool of capable and responsible subcontractors with specialised 

skills and strong professional ethics taking part in building and engineering works. 

 

Swire Properties Management Limited (SPML) supports the SRS and has decided 

to incorporate the SRS as a mandatory qualification for all contractors. It requires 

all contractors working for SPML to complete the SRS registration, contractor 

fails to register under the SRS would not be invited for tendering our future works. 

 

Should you have any queries, please contact procurement@swireproperties.com. 


